From:

Sent:

16 August 2018 21:02

To:

pmods22

Subject:

Proposed new-build in Clitheroe area.

Dear Sirs,

I would like to register my objection to the proposed housing developments at Highmoor Farm, Chatburn Road and Hawthorne Place.

The essence of Clitheroe as a small community town would be threatened by overcrowding, and there looks to have been disregard for infrastructure improvements to match these proposed and the recent new builds, specifically:

1 lack of police protection;

2 lack of school expansion;

3 lack of primary and secondary healthcare cover and community support;

4-lack of adequate rainwater management increasing flood risks, and

ick of town planning with regards traffic flow, road access and pedestrian safety.

Until such a time as appropriate, successful infrastructure management and local economy growth have been demonstrated to have improved subsequent to the recent new houses, with sustainable expansion demonstrated to be viable, practical and necessary, I strongly advise against allowing further development around the Clitheroe area.

Yours faithfully,

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.